
 

ANATS NSW 

The Australian National Association of Teachers of Singing 

02.03.2021 

The Hon. Sarah Mitchell 
Minister for Education and Early Childhood 

Dear Minister 

We are writing in support of the Professional Teachers' Council NSW (PTC NSW). PTC has consistently 

provided targeted professional development opportunities for teachers across NSW. These development 

opportunities are of rigorous content and of the highest standard. They have contributed to the quality of 

teaching standards and to student outcomes, across NSW. PTC NSW has been particularly effective in 

providing these services across regional NSW.  

We were disheartened to see the discontinuation of The Professional Teacher’s Council’s accreditation, after 

such a long term of distinguished service and without proper community consultation.  

We feel that it is important to allow the continuation of this non-partisan, teacher created, teacher presented, 

teacher assessed development platform; and we strongly urge you to reverse your decision and to enable a 

process of registration in order to allow PTC NSW to continue its long history as a professional development 

provider.  

 

Sincerely, 

Nadine Manion 
President ANATS NSW 
 
 
 
 
Jo Fabro 
Vice-President ANATS NSW 


